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Jaswal, Gagandeep

From: Nanak Malhotra 
Sent: 2025/04/25 5:16 PM
To: Patel, Rajvi
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Heart Lake Development 

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do 
not trust or are not expecting. 

 
 
Sent from my iPhone Support for Industrial Development – Heart Lake Road 
To the Planning Committee, 
 
As a longtime community member, I’m encouraged by the proposed industrial development on Heart 
Lake Road. These kinds of developments are essential to keeping our local economy vibrant. 
 
I believe this project would open doors for small businesses and provide work for many families. I 
strongly support this proposal and look forward to the benefits it could bring to our community. 
 
Sincerely, 
Nanak Malhotra 


